
 

 

 

 

 

URGENT CALL TO GET TESTED –  

ESPECIALLY YOUNG PEOPLE 

 

We have been notified by NSW Health of a rising number of new positive cases of COVID-

19 in our City, particularly among young people, and the urgency for Fairfield City residents 

to get tested.  

We have also been informed that more young people are being admitted to hospital because 

of this highly contagious variant of the virus.  

We are asking our residents to get tested, regardless of symptoms. Fairfield City has a 

growing number of exposure sites and suburbs so no one should be complacent. 

Please share this information with friends and family, especially with young people – we 

need to get the message out to everyone to get tested.  

Fairfield Showground testing clinic is open 8am to 8pm, 7 days a week. It’s quick, easy and 

free.  

Let’s all work together keep Fairfield safe. If we all do our bit, we can get through this 

together.   
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Mayor of Fairfield City  
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